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Announcement 1198 

 

Health Management Systems, Inc. (HMS) Third Party Liability 

Contact Information 

Health Management Systems, Inc. (HMS) under contract with Hewlett Packard Enterprise is providing third party 

liability (TPL) services for the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) effective July 1, 2016.  The 

attached TPL Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document provides HMS contact information and answers to your 

questions.  The FAQ is posted on the Providers Billing Information webpage at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  Please note:  

Send all non-Medicare TPL issues to HMS at NVTPL@hms.com. 
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